
AUSTRALIAN HIGH COMMISSION 
BANGLADESH

14 July 2024

Information Note

Visa Recommendation Letters - Letters of No Objection

To Whom It May Concern

This is to inform that the Australian High Commission in Bangladesh no longer issues 'Visa 
Recommendation Letters' or 'No Objection Letters' to Australian nationals applying for visas 
to travel to any country.

Visa officers are requested to accept an Australian passport as evidence of a person's identity 
and nationality.
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